

May 12th, 2017

St Marys Police Office 175 Queen St E St. Marys, ON N4X 1C5

Dear Sir/Madam:

RE: NATIONAL 2017 DISTRACTED DRIVING SURVEY

Forum Research Inc. has been commissioned by Canadian Council of Motor Transport Administrators (CCMTA) to conduct the National 2017 Distracted Driving Survey.

From Thursday June 1st to Sunday June 25th, 2017, Forum Research staff will be conducting observations of both electronic communication device (ie. cell phone and smart phone) and seatbelt usage by vehicle operators in your area. Our observers will be stationed at controlled intersections for a period of 60 minutes between 6:30am and 9:00pm. Please note all staff in field will be wearing safety vests.

Should you wish further information about this survey, feel free to contact me at Forum Research head office (toll-free) at 1.877.603.6786 ext. 9140. If you call after hours, please leave a message. You can also contact Christine LeGrand at CCMTA at (613) 736-1003 Ext 255 about the survey.

Sincerely,

Rizwana Mahida Director, Operations

E-mail: rmahida@forumresearch.com